
Christmas Gifts 

All children in school have brought Christmas card 

designs home these should have been returned to 

school by Friday 25th October. 

The children have all drawn a self portrait for the 

school tea towel.  Orders for these will be taken 

after half term and they will arrive in time for 

Christmas. 

You should have received a brochure for wrapping 

paper cars and other stationary. The orders for 

this are due in on 11th November.  77p from every 

item ordered goes to the PFA funds.  

 

 

October 2013 

Dear Parents, guardians and carers 

Stannington Infant School PFA would like to welcome all new parents to the school and hope their children are settling in and 

enjoying themselves.  We are a group who organise events and fundraising activities to raise money for the school and pupils.  We 

appreciate any help or support from parents, carers and grandparents.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any fundraising ideas or offers of help please either come to the next meeting or contact us at the below email address. 

                            

                 The Stannington Infant School PFA (stanningtoninfantspfa@gmail.com) 

Carboot Sale 

Many thanks to everyone who supported the 

carboot sale.  This was a joint effort with Nook 

Lane and was felt to be a success. We raised 

£449.10 in total from fees from sellers and 

refreshments sales.  This will be split between the 

schools.  We hope to be holding a further carboot 

in the spring when the weather improves. 

Christmas Carol Concert 

Our 1st carol concert was very popular last year 

and will be held this year on Friday 13th December.  

This event really got the festive seasons off to a 

marvellous start last year.  Tickets will go on sale 

in November 

PFA Meeting 

The next PFA meeting is on Tuesday 12th 

November at 8pm in the Peacock.  We are always 

looking for new members and welcome all offered 

help! 

Musical Garden 

We have raised enough money to buy the first items for the musical garden.  The teachers are 

currently deciding which items to purchase first. We hope to be able to add to these initial items 

later in the year. 

Bags 2 School In July we raised £120.00  through the 

Bags2School scheme. Another collection has recently 

been undertaken and we should have the funds from 

this soon. We will continue to have these collections so 

keep hold of old clothes for the next one. 

Non- Uniform Day – Friday 20th December Pupils 

can pay £1 to not wear their uniform to school.  

All proceeds will be spent in school.  Can pupils 

please bring a £1 on the day; there will be a 

collection pot in each classroom.   


